
Dear Homeowners and Residents,   November 27, 2024 

As we wrap up this week and head into the holiday, I wanted to let you know that 

the main water line behind the M Building is fixed, the a/c unit reinstalled and a new 

set of steps are in place.  

It’s that time of year to decorate your lamp post!  The Board requests that when 

you attach something to the post you either tie it on or only use painter’s tape as to 

reduce any type of damage to the pole.  We look forward to seeing how creative 

everyone can be!  Please have them completed by 12/09/2024. 

The Associations office will be closed next week, 12/02/2024-12/06/2024.  During 

this time, please reach out to Sentry at communitycare@sentrymgt.com and they 

will be happy to help you.  I will return to the office on Monday December 9, 2024.  

After hours emergency call:  407-788-6700 ext. 9.  Jay and Jamal will be on 

property during this time. 

As Thanksgiving approaches, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for 

this wonderful community. It is your warmth, collaboration, and spirit that make this 

neighborhood such a special place to call home. 

May this holiday bring you and your loved one’s joy, gratitude, and memorable 

moments around the table. Whether you're traveling or staying close to home, we 

hope your Thanksgiving is filled with warmth and happiness. 

Happy Thanksgiving, 

Trish, Jay and Jamal 
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